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To: UR Research Admin Modernization Committee 

Subject: IORA Status update 3/19/20 
 
 

Greetings Colleagues,  

  

Our next RAMC meeting will be March 19th from 3:00-4:30 (again in the Ryan 

Case Method Room).    

  

IORA is beginning to take shape and during this meeting we will be covering 

several important topics. We’ll need your input on things like department 

approvals and training, so please try to attend.  Your awareness and 

feedback are critical to ensure we grow and streamline our research capabilities at 

the UR.  

  

Your attendance is important to the success of the project. Zoom is available 

(details below) for the meeting, but we would appreciate your in-person 

attendance, if possible.  

  

Thanks again for your participation on the RAMC, 

  

IORA Team 

  
 

https://www.rochester.edu/iora-project/grants/

